
  
 

NOTICE  
PRODUCTION OF INFORMATION 

ACCESS ARRANGEMENT PROPOSED BY WESTERN 
POWER FOR THE SOUTH WEST INTERCONNECTED 

NETWORK  
The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) has today issued a notice to Western Power 
Corporation (Western Power) pursuant to section 51 of the Economic Regulation Authority 
Act 2003.  Western Power is required to give specified information or documents that may 
assist the Authority in relation to the assessment of Western Power’s proposed Access 
Arrangement and access arrangement information for its South West Interconnected 
Network (SWIN) in the South West Interconnected System. 

The Authority has required Western Power to give the information or documents sought by 
4:00pm WST, Friday 18 November 2005.   

Pursuant to section 4.68 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, the Authority 
suspends the operation of the deadline for the issue of a draft decision.  A further notice will 
be published when the Authority restarts the relevant deadline.  

Interested parties are informed that the issuing of the section 51 notice referred to above 
does not affect the closing date for submissions on Western Power’s proposed Access 
Arrangement and access arrangement information, which remains 4:00pm WST,  Thursday 
10 November 2005.   

For further information contact: 

General Inquiries    Media Inquiries 
Mr Alistair Butcher    Mr Paul Byrne 
A/Director Electricity Access    Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: +61 8 9213 1900     Ph: +61 8 9385 9941 
Fax: +61 8 9213 1999    Mb: 0417 922 452  

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN  
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